(= Ferrellgas

Gary Wilson
Project Manager
Williamson County

June 16, 2011

Gary,

The purpose of this letter is to request for a 60 day extension for the WILCO
project involving 6 dispenser stations with an original completion date of August 29,
2011. With the unforeseen circumstances involving the fire at Cleanfuels, the possible
damage to the skids is going to push the project back because Cleanfuels wants to ensure
100% satisfaction with their product. Cleanfuels is sending the equipment back to the
manufacturer for assessment and/or improvement and this process is going to take 30

days. With an approval of 60 days, the new completion date will be October 28, 2011.
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